
From: Bill Taylor <bill@taylorschouse.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/24/2013 12:26:34 PM 
Subject: Another Constituent Question

Katherine:

Another constituent question below.

Bill

From: Regets
Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2013 11:44 AM
To: bill@taylorschouse.com
Subject: Re: Your ACTION is Needed - Identity Theft Protection

Bill,

When will the out of state people receive their PIN code in the mail? Website says need pin for out of state. 

Nancy Regets
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